
From: Bozena Sliwa [<email address removed>]  
Sent: March 11, 2016 9:12 PM 
To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: RE: Support of LNG 
 
 
February 15, 2016 

RE: Pacific NorthWest LNG Project,  
Reference number: 80032  

  
I am writing this letter to offer my full support to the Environmental Approval which will lead to the 
construction and operation of the Pacific NorthWest LNG Project. 

I support the Pacific NorthWest LNG Project for the following reasons: 

1.  It does not harm Salmon.   
The CEAA findings do not show any substantial risk to salmon, which is of the utmost importance for the 
Region. 

2.  Minimal impact on Porpoises 
The displacement of Porpoises is short term, and mitigation measures are available to reduce the effect 
that is only during the construction phase. Also as we all know Porpoises do effect the salmon 
populations. 

3.  Canada can help displace worldwide Greenhouse gas emissions by reducing coal fired plants. 
The Greenhouse gas emissions created from this project are substantial, but Canada can produce the 
LNG more efficiently than any other Nation and our LNG can be transported to Asia much 
more efficiently than other Nations.  Our LNG will serve to replace coal in these markets and will reduce 
worldwide GHG. 

LNG shipped to Asia will reduce the use of Coal for power as Asian economies are attempting to wean 
themselves off coal due to their local pressure.  Our Canadian LNG is produced more efficiently than 
other nations and can be transported much quicker than plants around the globe.  If Canada can have 
the cleanest LNG on earth, we should promote that fact.  All new LNG power facilities are much more 
efficient than the existing coal plants.  Canada can become a leader in helping the world reduce GHG 
emissions by efficiently supplying LNG for the next 25 years.  

4.   Pacific NorthWest LNG have been thorough and are a trustworthy team. 

PNW have been very visible in the community with hosting information sessions regularly to discuss and 
educate the public with their project facts.  They have hired some of the best consultants for the project 
such as Hatch Ltd who has been extremely thorough in their attention to detail in their reports. Theirb 
people have been diligent in their work with both th First Nations and with the local people of Pr 
Rupert. 

5.  Canada needs this type of job creation and economic impact. 

Canada is in recession, and this project can make a substantial contribution to the creating jobs and 
assisting skilled workers that have been laid off in recent months. 

 



Overall, for these reasons I support the project. 

 
Thank you,  
 
Bozen Sliwa 
 
 


	From: Bozena Sliwa [<email address removed>]  Sent: March 11, 2016 9:12 PM To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) Subject: RE: Support of LNG

